
          

 Meal prep Policy  

    ORDERING RESUMES November 23rd 2020!!  
 

1. All ordering should be done via the website (wegotitcoveredcatering.com). Feel free to 

message my Business Page on Facebook or Instagram with any questions if needed. For a 

faster response, send us an email through our website. 

2. Ordering closes every Friday at 12pm For Monday pick up.  Any orders received after 

12pm. will be put on THE FOLLOWING WEEKS ORDER, No exceptions.     

3. Pick up is at 2999 Troost ave KCMO 64109 every Monday 3pm-5pm.   

4. We will be closed for operation during certain holidays. Closure dates will be posted on 

our website.  

5. There is a 5 MEAL MINIMUM when ordering meal prep.   

6. There are no refunds. Store credit will be given if there is a mistake made on behalf of 

WGIC. 

7. Be sure to subscribe to our newsletter, located on our home page. This will allow you to 

stay updated on new meals, raffles and more! 

  

  

These guidelines have been set in place to ensure a 

smoother transaction when ordering for clients. Thank       

you for being understanding.  

  

  


